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OFFICIAL 

Port Lincoln Intersections Safety 

Upgrade Project  
As part of the Roads of Strategic Importance 

(ROSI) program, the Australian and South 

Australian governments have jointly 

committed $51.25 million (80:20) to deliver 

improvements to the Eyre Peninsula 

Network roads expected to be impacted by 

the closure of the Eyre Peninsula rail 

network.  

 

The Roads of Strategic Importance (ROSI) program 

aims to deliver improvements to freight movements, 

safety, connectivity and support regional economic 

growth. 

This funding includes the upgrade of key 

intersections and junctions along the Lincoln 

Highway through central Port Lincoln.  

Locations include: 

• Flinders Highway/Light Street and Lincoln 

Highway/Hallett Place; 

• New West Road/Lewis Street and Hallett Place; 

• Hallett Place/Liverpool Street and Adelaide 

Place; and 

• Liverpool Street and Mortlock Terrace/Bligh 

Street. 

Why are these upgrades 
planned? 
The Lincoln Highway is the key road link between 

Port Augusta and Port Lincoln, as well as for freight 

to and from the port of Port Lincoln. Passing through 

the City of Port Lincoln, this road is not only a key 

transport link, but it is also an important place, with 

local businesses, offices and recreational 

destinations nearby that generate pedestrian and 

cycling traffic.  

Conflicts between people walking and cycling and 

freight vehicles, cars, caravans and commuters 

results in traffic management issues along the 

corridor and detract from the safety of people 

walking and cycling within the city.  

In conjunction with the City of Port Lincoln, the 
proposed upgrades seek to: 

• improve road safety for all users at the 

intersection,  

• improve pedestrian accessibility;  

• recognise the dual function of the Lincoln 

Highway: as both a main street and a key freight 

route; 

• meet the objectives of the future City of Port 

Lincoln Main Street Master Plan; 

• renew the pavement along the main street 

(Lincoln Highway and Liverpool Street) and 

nearby locations in the centre of Port Lincoln, 

including the car parking bays.  

Have your say 
Concept designs have been developed for each 

location and are available on the project website 

www.dit.sa.gov.au/portlincoln 

In addition to technical and safety considerations, 

community engagement is an important part of the 

planning and decision-making process. The 

Department is seeking your feedback on these 

Concept designs.  

Please read over the page for how to have your say.  
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You can provide your feedback on the Concept 

designs until Friday 11 November, 2022 by: 

• attending one of the Community Information 

Sessions at the Nautilus Arts Centre, 66 Tasman 

Terrace, Port Lincoln on:   

o Thursday, 20 October: anytime between 

11am and 1pm and 4pm and 6pm; and  

o Friday, 21 October: anytime between 11am 

and 1pm and 4pm and 6pm. 

• completing the online survey by visiting 

www.dit.sa.gov.au/portlincoln 

For more information 
• subscribe for updates on our website: 

www.dit.sa.gov.au/portlincoln 

• email: DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• call: 1300 794 880  

• write: GPO Box 1533, Adelaide SA  

 

If you would like a hard copy of the survey please 

contact the project team. 
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